
Date: 3/13/24

To: State Agencies and Cooperative Members

From: ADOA - State Procurement Office

Re: Software Value-Added Reseller (SVAR) Update

The State will be awarding a Software Value-Added Reseller services contract to CDW-G in addition
to the recent awards to Insight, Zones and shortly to Dell. The new contract should be available
shortly but in the meantime, the current CDW-G contract (ADSPO17-149774) may still be used
through June 30, 2024. The contract may be used by all State Agencies and Co-Op Members.

If there are any questions, please contact Eric Bell, Statewide IT Procurement Manager, at (602)
542-8921 or eric.bell@azdoa.gov.
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